
 

 

 

 

 

 

20 December 2023 

Committee evidence session with S4C Authority members 

Dear Carwyn  

I am writing to you in advance of the Committee’s rescheduled evidence session with members of the 

S4C Authority on 11 January 2024. This follows the publication by the S4C Authority of the Capital Law 

report into the working environment and atmosphere at the broadcaster.  

In advance of the evidence session, I wanted to provide you with the opportunity to submit written 

evidence on matters Bectu might wish to raise with Members. Such matters may include the next 

steps that you would want S4C to take, comments about the process that led to the publication of the 

report, and views on the existing governance arrangements and internal arrangements for resolving 

HR concerns.  

I would like to stress that Members are unable to discuss, or raise, any issues, concerns or allegations 

related to individuals where legal proceedings may already have begun, or may be commenced in 

future. If you do not feel you are able to provide any comment on the above, I understand, however I 

wanted to ensure that you were offered the opportunity to do so.  

I would be grateful if you could provide any written evidence by no later than 5 January 2024. 

Submission should not be any longer than four sides of A4. The evidence provided will be made 

publicly available unless there is a reason not to do so.  

I look forward to hearing from you in due course.  

Yours sincerely  

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDiwylliant@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDiwylliant 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddCulture@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddCulture 
0300 200 6565 

Pwyllgor Diwylliant, Cyfathrebu, y Gymraeg, 
Chwaraeon, a Chysylltiadau Rhyngwladol 
— 
Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, 
Sport, and International Relations 
Committee 

Carwyn Donovan 

Bectu 

https://www.s4c.cymru/en/about-us/page/58539/statement-by-the-s4c-authority-in-response-to-the-capital-law-report/


 

 

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


